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8th September 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

 

As we begin a new year we wanted to remind all of our families about the importance of keeping everyone 

safe online and what to do if we need to report any problems. 

 

It is really important that children are supervised when using the internet, especially social media and 

games which are played online. Please also ensure that the games, apps, films and television shows 

which children are accessing are age appropriate. Use the website www.commonsensemedia.org to check 

this. 

 

We have suggested some websites below which will be helpful for families to take a look at to continue 

the Online Safety conversation. 

 

Harmful Content 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/blog/advice-parents-what-do-if-your-child-sees-something-upsetting-

online 

 

Advice by age 

https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/ 

  
Parental Controls 

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-

controls/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIp5L80qLZ6wIVVe3tCh2T1wLaEAAYASADEgI-DPD_BwE 

  
A Facebook page for Warwickshire parents 

www.facebook.com/stayingsafeonline 
 

As always, we are very happy to help with any questions relating to Online Safety, so do come and speak 

to us. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr Sutcliffe 
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